10 DOWNING STREET

From the Private Secretary 4 February 1982

CPRS Studies on Unemployment and the
Black Economy

During a discussion yesterday with the
Prime Minister, the Chancellor

enquired about the studies which the CPRS are
to undertake on unemployment and the black economy.

I am writing to record that it is the Prime
Minister's wish that the Treasury should be
involved in the work being undertaken in both
these studies.

I am sending a copy of this letter to
John Kerr (HM Treasury) and Barnaby Shaw
(Department of Employment).

Gerry Spence, Esq.,
Central Policy Review Staff.
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